
Any WVAL Member interested in having their profile art portfolio  placed on the WVAL Website or Facebook Page, please submit a
short biography along with several samples of artwork to WVAL@WataugaValleyArtLeague.com.  

Please check us out at WWW.WataugaValleyArtLeague.com and WWW.Facebook.com/WataugaValleyArtLeague 
  

The Kingsport  Art  Guild  Opens  Registration  for "Explore,  Experience  and Express"  an acrylic  and mixed media  collage
workshop with Toni Carlton. The workshop will be held March 18, 19 and 20 from 10:00 a.m.- 4 p.m. At the Renaissance Center
for the Arts, 1200 E. Center St., Kingsport in room 239.  Carlton will lead participants through opportunities to explore new
techniques using layers of acrylics, gel mediums, paper, fibers and more. They will experience the beauty of using the written
word as a prompt to begin their artwork.  Expressing awareness along with the mystery of allowing random surprises will
stimulate  the  artists  that  will  free  them  from  traditional  painting  techniques.  Using  photo  transfers,  translucent  paints,
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Some of WVAL artists/ artwork may be seen on the League's website: http://www.wataugavalleyartleague.com  and on Facebook at Watauga Valley Art 
League.   For more information about the meeting or WVAL please contact Karen Foote at 423-282-3029.

*** Dues for 2014: $33 per person and $45 per couple and $18 per art student ***
Mail to: Watauga Valley Art League, PO Box 2177, Johnson City, TN 37605

Watauga Valley Art League Meeting
January 17, 2015, 11:00 AM  to 1:00 PM

Johnson City Memorial Park Community Center

The Watauga Valley Art League will meet Saturday, January 17, 2015 at the Johnson City Memorial Park
Community Center, 510 Bert Street, in Johnson City from 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM,  An informal art critique
begins at 10:30 AM for those interested.

Our new Board members will be presenting samples of  their artwork, discussing techniques,
style, mediums, and sharing a little about their creative journeys. This meeting will be a great
chance to get to know our officers and learn about art from  a variety of perspectives.

Some of the WVAL artists' artwork may be seen at www.wataugavalleyartleague.com.  For more information
about the meeting or WVAL please contact Ed Puhr at (423) 467-4285.

*** Dues for 2015: $33 per person and $45 per couple and $18 per art student ***
$15.00 after July 1st

Mail to: Watauga Valley Art League, PO Box 2177, Johnson City, TN 37605
 

Art Classes:
URBAN BIRD: Morning art class - TUES. 9 AM; evening art class – Tues. 6:30 PM. All media & all levels. $30.00 for 8 wks.At
Kiwanis Park, 

• W. Market St.,Johnson  City. New classes every 8 wks. Call Urban at 743 4950.
•  ART HOLSCLAW Basic Acrylics – Weds 12:30-2:30 at the Community Ctr. Call Art 543-6676 for details

• JUDY O’HARA Acrylic Courses – Please contact her at 833-5525 or judyohara@ymail.com 
• LINDA CAMPBELL for class info 477-8196
• KEN SIMMELINK:  Open painting and critique, Mondays 12:30 to 2:30 at the Senior Center.

Reminder:  The next board meeting will be January 12, 2015 and General Membership Meeting is
January 17, 2015 at Johnson City Memorial Park Community Center.

***For your convenience, all forms and applications are in PDF Format 
and can be downloaded and printed from the WVAL Website***

mailto:judyohara@ymail.com
http://WWW.Facebook.com/WataugaValleyArtLeague
http://WWW.WataugaValleyArtLeague.com/
mailto:WVAL@WataugaValleyArtLeague.com
http://www.wataugavalleyartleague.com/


graphite, in rice paper and fibers will help create texture in these experiences.  Toni Carlton is owner, director and curator of
Carlton Gallery near Banner Elk, NC celebrating 33 years in 2015. Visit  www.carltongallery.com. Down payment is $75 for
Kingsport Art Guild Members and $85 for non-members is due January 30.  Final payment is due Febrauary 20 (members $220
and non=members $245).  Non-member will receive a year's membership in the Art Guild as part of their tuition.  Checks
should be made payable to and mailed to Kingsport Art Guild, Renaissance Arts Center, 1200 E. Center St., Kingsport, 37660. 
Attention: Alice Payne.  Mark on memo line-Carlton workshop. Supply list will be sent when down payment is received.  Visit
www.kingsportartguild.com for cancellation policy.

 

Watauga Valley Art League
General Membership Meeting

Annual Christmas Potluck
December 21, 2014

Brief meeting started at 11:00 am with a welcome by President Ed Puhr to all members and guests.  There
were 26 members  present.  Ed introduced the board members for 2015 and stated they would be giving a
brief presentation at the January general membership meeting and gave a brief overview of what to expect in
2015 and suggested that all members become involved in some aspect of the art league.  Linda Campbell
stated there was in excess of $3,000 in the general fund and  $1.095.67 in the Newell/Hendershot account.
Meeting adjourned at 11:20. 
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